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News for our kindhearted supporters
None of our neighbors or their children

​should ever have to go without healthcare
Serving Summit County and neighboring counties since 1993

Donate

"Thank you for having a heart!"
Mitzie Hawkins

It is with heavy, but full hearts, that we remember
our cherished, long-time supporter and former
board member, Mitzie Hawkins.

"She was 93 and up until just a few weeks before
becoming ill she baked dozens of cookies for
group of young musicians at the Vail Jazz
Festival. There wasn’t anything that she wasn’t
up for when it came to having some fun or
helping out on a committee. I was so honored to
be her friend and help her when she reached out
to me. She will missed by so many!" Marge
Gavenda, Secretary, Board of Directors

Please consider giving to the Mitzie Hawkins
Memorial Fund.

Learn more about our school
based behavioral health services

Kellyn Glynn, our Interim Chief Behavioral Health
Officer, and Jen McAtamney, Executive Director,
with Building Hope, spoke to Julie Sutor on
"County Connections." They discussed the
importance of the Strong Futures funding (1A)
and how it is supporting and expanding
behavioral health services at our local schools.
Find out more by watching:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=cs53reLeg9g&feature=youtu.be

Building community

"The suicide rate in Summit and other mountain
communities is consistently higher the national
average. Of the 10 states with the highest suicide
rates, eight were in the Rocky Mountains region:
Arizona, Colorado, Idaho, Montana, Nevada, New

https://www.coloradogives.org/sccc/overview
https://www.summitdaily.com/news/obituary-rosemary-mitzie-hawkins/
https://www.coloradogives.org/index.php?section=organizations&action=newDonation&fwID=27597
https://youtu.be/rOiCfetprYU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cs53reLeg9g&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cs53reLeg9g&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cs53reLeg9g&feature=youtu.be
https://www.lakedillontheatre.org/every-brilliant-thing


Mexico, Utah and Wyoming." Deepan Dutta

The Summit Daily News four-part series focused
on longevity in Summit County. For a segment in
the series, "Building community: Identifying
solutions to the mental health problem" they
spoke with Helen Royal, CEO; Dr. Kathleen
Cowie, Chief Medical Officer; and Kellyn Glynn,
Interim Chief Behavioral Officer. They discussed
the Care Clinic's extensive integrated health
services and our local solutions to behavioral
health challenges. Our generous donors help
make our services possible. Kathleen Cowie and Helen Royal talk about mental health care at

the Summit Community Care Clinic on Tuesday, Sept. 17, in
Frisco.
Liz Copan / ecopan@summitdaily.com

2018 Annual Report

"We take pride in providing quality, integrated,
patient centered care. While our services
continue to evolve to meet community needs, we
remain grounded in our commitment to provide
the highest level of care possible for each of our
8,300+ patients.

Providing care for all, regardless of ability to
pay, is a challenge. Thanks to our community
partners and donors, we are meeting that
challenge. We are an innovative and essential
local solution to a national problem. We are
Summit County’s health care home. 

Thank you for your ongoing support." 

Helen Royal, MA, LPC, CEO
David Nicoli, Board President

Link to the full report
 

It's easy to make a gift from your
IRA!

Many supporters choose to donate to us directly
from their IRA. If you are 70 1/2 or older, you can
make a tax-free distribution from your traditional
or Roth IRA to the Care Clinic which helps us
provide healthcare services to the community.

Simply contact your IRA custodian to discuss your
specific situation and indicate that you'd like to
make a charitable contribution directly from your
required distribution to: Summit Community Care
Clinic (EIN 20-1139635), PO Box 4337, Frisco,
CO 80443. Thank you!

Way to go Dr. Revis!

Congratulations to Dr. Gabja Revis, DMD, for
being selected to receive a Corps Community
Day Award from the National Health Service Corp
for her outstanding leadership, collaboration and
service in healthcare! She is a valuable member
of our dental team and we are proud of her
accomplishments.

https://www.summitdaily.com/news/building-community-identifying-solutions-to-the-mental-health-problem/
https://www.yumpu.com/s/roFRSMI4XZaeLCbA


How your contributions help our patients!

School Physical $25
Strep Culture $50
Well Infant Exam $180
Well Child Exam $200
Well Adult Exam $210
Prenatal Package $3200

Dental Screening/Fluoride $80
Dental Sealants $100
Exam/Cleaning/X-rays $250

Behavioral Health Visit $200

Give back while shopping

Do you shop at City Market? Do you want to give
back to the Care Clinic? If you said "yes," it's easy
to sign up, just follow this link, and use Care
Clinic code QE113. Then, every time you shop
and use your City Market card, they donate money
back to the Care Clinic!

And...if you shop on Amazon, please use
Amazon Smile and pick the Summit Community
Care Clinic as your charity. They will donate a
portion of your purchases to us!

The Summit Community Care Clinic (970) 423-8839

STAY CONNECTED

 ​

https://www.citymarket.com/account/enrollCommunityRewardsNow/
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/20-1139635
https://www.facebook.com/summitclinic/

